
 

         4th November 2021 

 

To Parents / Guardians of Junior and Leaving Certificate Students 

2021/2022 

The cost of the above pre-examinations is €125 per Junior Certificate student and €130 per 

Leaving Certificate student.   This includes examination papers, corrections, supply of 

standard examination books and the cost of postage and packaging. 

This sum of money is due for payment at the latest on Friday 14th January 2022, or sooner if 

possible to Ms. S. O’Sullivan. If paying by cheque please ensure that the cheque is made 

payable to St. Augustine’s College. Fee can also be paid using Easy Payments Plus on the 

school website, www.staugustines.ie, this incurs a processing fee. This fee may be paid in one 

payment or spread over a number of payments if that is more convenient. If the above exam 

fee is not paid, your son/daughter will be unable to sit the pre-examinations. 

No payments will be processed by the office. 

The Pre-Leaving Certificate examinations are being held from: 

2nd to the 11th February 2022 inclusive. 

The Pre-Junior Certificate examinations are being held: 

7th to the 11th February 2022 inclusive 

You will receive a report of your son/daughter’s results as soon as all results are collated. 

 

__________________________________ 

Michael O’Sullivan, Principal 

 

http://www.staugustines.ie/


 


